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29 April 2024 

Dear Year 6 Park Mead families, 
 

Arrangements for Year 6 SATs (Standard Assessment Tests)  
 

We are writing to inform you of the arrangements that are in place during SATs week Monday 13 May – Thursday 
16 May 2023. These are external assessment and will measure pupils’ progress in reading, punctuation, grammar, 
spelling and maths. It is essential that your child attends school every day.  
  
Below is the timetable for the tests.  
 

KS2 SATs 2024 

Monday 13 May Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling: Paper 1 & Paper 2 

Tuesday 14 May Reading Paper  

Wednesday 15 May 
Maths: Paper 1 Arithmetic 
Maths : Paper 2 Reasoning 

Thursday 16 May Maths: Paper 3 Reasoning 
 

Some children are eligible for adaptations to the way the tests are administered. For your information, these 
adaptations can include,  

- A reader (to read the question aloud to the child, except in the Reading Paper) 
- A scribe (to write the answers as dictated by the child) 
- A prompter (to encourage continued focus throughout the test) 
- Extra time 

 

SATS are a snapshot of what your child has learnt in primary school and we are proud of the hard work and 
resilience they have shown in preparing for the tests. They have worked incredibly hard this year and we are 
really pleased with how much they have achieved. 
 

During the week, we would love to invite the Year 6 children into school at 8:20am (Monday – Thursday) to have 
breakfast together before the tests begin. There is no charge for this and we would encourage them all to join for 
a relaxed and reassuring start to the day.   
 

Please can you confirm via the office if your child wishes to attend the breakfast club. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Heidi West 
Head of School 
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